
Neighborhood 43 – April 2019 Newsletter

This month is a bit busier than usual with 3 new neighbors to welcome and several activities for all of 
us to do, so I thought I would try a quick newsletter: 

New neighbors – Please welcome the following:

 Curt and Sharon Karstans – 219 Goose Island Drive

 Kathy Allen – 105 Goose Island Drive

 Ron and Judy Hustad – 405 McKinney Falls Lane

New to our neighborhood leadership team – Please welcome:

 Penny McConnel – Front Entrance Committee

N43 April Activities

 Tuesday, April 16 – 4-5:30 pm – Ladies, wear a scarf and enjoy a High Tea at the home of Renee 
Jantzen, 422 McKinney Falls Lane. Scones and other tasty treats (that will probably spoil your 
dinner)! If you missed your Evite, please contact Renee at reneejantzen@gmail.com or 512-818-
8181.

 Tuesday, April 23 – 5 pm – Enjoy a Water Matters Road Show at the home of Joe and Mary Ann
Lish, 215 Goose Island Drive.  Bring your lawn chairs (and BYOB) and learn how to properly 
adjust your sprinkler system, how to incorporate drip watering and much more! Light 
refreshments served! Please RSVP to Joe or Mary Ann at offthebolt@icloud.com or 512-864-
2425.

 Friday, April 26 – 6-9 pm – Join your neighbors for an Italian Spring at Cowan Creek. Dining 
catered by Russo’s, dancing, and karaoke! Cost $20. Please drop your checks into the box on 
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Mary Price’s porch, 102 Mustang Island Trail. (This event seems far off, but the social committee
needs to know soon for planning!)

In addition, we have the following ongoing activities – again, open to new members from the entire 
neighborhood:

 Ladies Mah Jongg -- Every Monday evening, 6-9pm, at Cowan Creek. Please contact Patty Kantor
at PattyK_60193@yahoo.com or 512-869-4203 if interested.

 Men’s Poker – Every first & third Monday evenings of the month, at the home of that evening’s 
host. Please contact Earl Hoenes at earlhoenes@suddenlink.net or 512-868-8617 if you would 
like to join.

 Ladies Book Club – April 18, 2pm (and every third Thursday of each month, with the exception of
June, July & August) at the home of that month’s hostess. This month we are reading The 
Homecoming of Samuel Lake by Jenny Wingfield and will meet at the home of Beth Neuhalfen, 
215 Mustang Island Trail. Please contact her at ebn1149@gmail.com or 512-240-5864 if you 
would like to attend.

One final note:

Our next Block Captains’ meeting will be on Wednesday, May 1, 3pm at the home of Joan and Greg 
Hughes, 214 Mustang Island Trail. This is a change from what we announced at the last meeting!
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